
You're Invited! 

Dear Students, Parents, and Faculty, 

We are thrilled to announce the opening of our annual Art Exhibit, showcasing the incredible 

talent of our students. 

Date: Friday, March 15, 2024 

Time: 5:00 PM - 8:00 PM 

Location: School Art Gallery, 123 School Lane, City, State 

Join us for an evening of creativity, inspiration, and celebration as we unveil the artistic works 

created by our talented student artists. Refreshments will be served. 

We look forward to seeing you there! 

Warm regards, 

The Art Department 


